Scrivener's Error / Correction

Page 36- Last bullet should read as follows:

More funding is needed at the County level to provide for a centralized domestic violence hotline and
coordinated entry system, a robust management information system, data collection and analysis, greater
staffing for the DVOB, additional domestic violence centers, trauma-informed supportive shelter,
supportive services and safe housing for victims, deeper training and education for law enforcement,
expansion of successful programs like MOVES and the Victims Advocacy Program in all courts,
establishment of specialized Felony Domestic Violence Court.



